
 

  

We were incredibly lucky to be able to speak to PCSO Boswell the other 

week. We spied him in the car park on a Community Visit and seized the 

opportunity to pop and say hello. He was lovely and allowed the children to 

look around his car and equipment, he even turned his lights on for us! We 

learnt lots about his job and staying safe. Thank you PCSO Boswell! 

 

  

Hi everyone,  
 
It’s hard to believe we are already nearing the end of this academic year! 
Our eldest children have started preparing to move up to school; a really 
exciting time! We’ve made the most of the recent lovely weather and 
enjoyed lots of outside exploring and water play. 
 

 

 



 

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram  
 
https://www.facebook.com/Grindleford-and-Eyam-Playgroup-
384845434973898/ 
 
https://instagram.com/grindlefordandeyam?utm_medium=copy_link 
 
For more information visit https://grindlefordandeyamplaygroup.org.uk/ 
 
or email gepsupervisor@hotmail.com 

Our last clothing/textile collection will take place on 18th July. 

The collections this year have raised £182.80 and we want to thank 
everyone who has sent in donations. 

We will continue collecting printer cartridges so if you have any around or 
know of a local business who may have some please contact us. 

You can also support us when you are doing your online shopping. You 

can find us on Easyfundraising  and Amazon Smile 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/grindlefordandeyamplaygrp/?t

=Easyfundraising-lo&v=a&= 

https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/about/ref=smi_aas_redirect?ie=UTF

8&%2AVersion%2A=1&%2Aentries%2A=0 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Our cream tea at the Eyam Church Centre was a great success. It was 
wonderful to see the community coming together, having a great time and 
raising a brilliant £432.53 for playgroup. 

We need to say some special thank yous to everyone who supported us: 

The Cream Tea society who donated the clotted cream and jam 

Co-op Baslow for donating tea, coffee and milk 

Grindleford shop for donating tombola prizes 

Nat Cross at Flossy Teacake for the generous donation of 50% of her stall 
proceeds and for the lovely poster design 

Our parents and local supporters for donating tombola prizes  

To everyone who helped on the day 
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